
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School   

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton  

WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

School website: www.eastfieldprimaryschool.org.uk  

17th May 2024 
Dear Parents / Carers,  

This week has been KS2 SATs week, and it is always a stressful one for the Y6 children, parents, and staff; 

however, we all got through it and we all definitely demonstrated the core Eastfield value of resilience – we just 

have to wait until July now for the results! We have also seen our core value of opportunity within school, as today 

some of our Y4 children have been participating in ‘bikeability.’ 

Next week is our final week of this ½ term, and we end it with Class photos being taken. Year 3 (Class 7 and Class 8) 

will have their class photo taken in their PE uniform as Friday is their PE day.  
 

      Congratulations to our  
        Stars of the Week  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Class 1 Ismail A 

Class 2 Jayden T 

Class 3 Israel J 

Class 4 Nikodem M 

Class 5   Siya M 

Class 6 Julia D 

Class 7 Deja-Mae T-M 

Class 8 Yosan F 

Class 9 Tori M 

Class 10 Olivia F 

Class 11 Keeva D-R 

Class 12 Chloe-Ann P 

Class 13 Simona B 

Class 14 Shumail R  

Dates for your diary after half term 
 

 

Tuesday 21st May – ‘Keeping your children safe online’ parent 

workshop 9am (see below) – our digital ambassadors would love 

for you to attend! 
 

Friday 24th May - Class 4 assembly 9:30am 
 

Friday 24th May - Class photos and Y6 Leaver’s Photos 
 

Break up for half term Friday 24th May at normal time 3:20pm, 

school reopens on Monday 3rd June at 8:40am 

 

ADVANCE NOTICE – Wednesday 5th June ‘France Day’ – 

children to come to school dressed in ‘red, white and blue’ or in 

something French or even as a French person. In celebration of 

the build up to the Olympics in Paris, France all schools in 

Wolverhampton are taking part in an Olympic torch relay and 

Eastfield will receive the torch on Wednesday 5th June.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Holidays in term time – just a 
reminder that we do not authorise 
holidays during term time. The LA 
may issue a penalty notice for 
missing school due to a term time 
holiday.  
 

Attendance – children are 
expected to attend school on time 
for 190 days each year. Gates open 
at 8:40am each day, please ensure 
that your children arrive on time, as 
they miss important routines and 
learning when they are late.   
 

Appointments – wherever possible 
please make all appointments after 
school or during the 13 weeks 
holiday per year. Children should 
not be missing learning due to 
parents having appointments.  
 

Thank you for your support,  
Mrs Hay  
Head Teacher  
 

 

PARENT REMINDER  
Our children (digital ambassadors) would love to see as many 

parents as possible next Tuesday. 
 

Keeping your child safe online (internet safety) 
Parent Workshop  

 
Has your child had issues with friends online? 

Are you concerned about what your child is viewing online? 
Do you use privacy settings on your child’s device? 

Do you know what apps / social media your child is using? 
Should your child be on ‘snapchat, be real, what’s app?’ 

Do you have questions regarding online safety? 
Do you feel that your child knows more than you about social media? 

Do you know what the latest online craze is? 
Do you know what apps are popular for children? 

 
Our pupil digital ambassadors and Miss Barnett (Online safety lead) will be leading 
an online safety parent workshop on Tuesday 21st May at 9am in the main hall – 
please do join us, it will be a really informative session. 

 

 

It is ‘week 2’ on our 

school dinner menu 

next week. 
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